
PUBLIC RECORD

Joan Fitzhenry 
Anti-Dumping Review Panel 
Department of Industry, Science, Energy and Resources 
10 Binara Street 
CANBERRA CITY   ACT   2601 

Dear Joan,  

ADRP Review No.145 - FSI Pineapple exported from the Republic of the Philippines 
and the Kingdom of Thailand 

I refer to your letter of 8 April 2022 approving an extension of time to complete my 
reinvestigation of certain findings in Anti-Dumping Commission Report No. 573 & 574.  

In your letter you agreed to an extension until 14 June 2022 to provide the final report. I 
am seeking a further extension of 10 days until 24 June 2022 to complete my 
reinvestigation and report my findings. I seek this extension for the following reasons: 

 I published a preliminary reinvestigation report on 27 May 2022 and have received 
submissions in response. Further time is required for the Anti-Dumping Commission 
to consider the submissions received and to conduct further analysis on the 
relevant data.  

Please contact the case manager at investigations2@adcommission.gov.au directly, 
should you require any clarification. 

Yours sincerely

Dr Bradley Armstrong PSM 
Commissioner 
Anti-Dumping Commission 

8 June 2022 

Anti-Dumping Commission 
GPO Box 2013 
CANBERRA   ACT   2601 




